Comment from Anonymous

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Sep 26, 2022

These regulations are efficient, our vehicles are now capable of using less fuel and making less
of an impact on the environment. Because of our new technology allowing us to minimize
emissions, we are absolutely ready to begin setting more regulations on the emissions and fuel
economy of our upcoming vehicles. Our environment needs our help.



